
Sharing News on Vital Registration of Tibetan Refugees 

 

INHURED International is pleased to share you the news about the written commitment from the 

Government of Nepal on providing vital registration certificates to Tibetan refugees.  

 

During our outreach and legal aid program, INHURED received overwhelming complains about 

administrative hurdles faced by Tibetan Refugees in obtaining the certificates. After receiving 

numerous cases, we lodged complaint at National Human Rights Commission. With the 

assistance from the commission, we have been able to receive a written letter from the 

Government reiterating rights of Tibetan refugees to obtain vital registration certificates. This 

will be applicable to all Tibetan refugees residing in Nepal.   

 

Below are the scanned version of the written letter (Nepali text). 

 

Please share the letter if you meet anyone from the community requiring it and also if you have 

any question on this kindly contact us at info@inhuredinternational.org  
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